Rosemary Chiavetta

T A AR ]
PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA

HARRISBURG, PENNSYLVANIA P.0. BOX 3265
HARRISBURG, PA 17105

SECRETARY June 8, 2022 PHONE: (717) 772-7777

FAX: (717) 783-9526

Honorable Jennifer O’Mara, Chair
Southeast Delegation
Pennsylvania State House of Representatives

RE:  Pennsylvania American Water and Wastewater Company
-2022-3031672 (Water)
R-2022-3031673 (Wastewater)

Dear Representative O’Mara:

Thank you for the letter dated May 23, 2022, from the Southeast Delegation of the Pennsylvania
House Democratic Caucus opposing the rate increase proposal filed by the Pennsylvania
American Water and Wastewater Company now pending before the Pennsylvania Public Utility
Commission.

Since this matter is now a contested proceeding pending before the Commission, and due to the
statutory prohibition on ex-parte communications at 66 Pa. C.S. Section 334(c), please be
advised that I am placing the Delegation’s letter on the record of the above docket numbers in
order to cure any possible €X-parte communication.

If the Delegation wishes to file further comment in this proceeding, please send the filing directly
to me.

Sincerely,

yChiavetta
Secretary of the Commission

CC:  PUC Office of Administrative Law Judge
PUC Office of Legislative Affairs



